
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO RECOGNITION OF SERVICE  
WITH OPERATION GATEWAY 

 
INVITATION 

 
The Defence Honours and Awards Appeals Tribunal has been directed to inquire into 
and report on recognition for members of the Australian Defence Force who served 
with Operation GATEWAY. 
 
The Tribunal is conducting public hearings to hear evidence in relation to this matter.  
 
Canberra - Wednesday 10 August 2011 commencing at 10am at the Administrative 
Appeals Tribunal (AAT) Hearing Rooms, 4th Floor, Canberra House, 40 Marcus 
Clarke Street, Canberra City.   

 
Adelaide - Tuesday 16 August 2011 commencing at 9:30am at the AAT Hearing 
Rooms, 11th Floor, Chesser House, 91 Grenfell Street, Adelaide.  
 
Interested members of the public are invited to attend these hearings and are asked to 
register their interest by contacting the Tribunal via telephone (02) 6266 3486 or e-
mail DHA.Tribunal@defence.gov.au. The requirement to register is for administrative 
purposes only. Note: Only those invited by the Tribunal to speak will be able to do so. 
 
The terms of reference for this inquiry can be obtained by reviewing the Tribunal 
website at:  www.defence-honours-tribunal.gov.au . 
 


